FOUNDATION FOR RESEARCH INTO THE SAFETY & EFFICACY OF VACCINES

162 Guelph Street, Suite 207 Telephone 905 873 0263
Georgetown, Ontario L7G 5X7 www.katlynfoxfoundation.com

KATLYN FOX

FOUNDATION

September, 2018

Dear Sir or Madame:

We are pleased to announce our 10th Annual ‘Katlyn Fox Foundation’ Halloween Dance & Silent
Auction this October. The Katlyn Fox Foundation was formed as a result of the passing away of our
precious daughter Katlyn at the age of 1 year and 10 months young — due to vaccine complications.
The Katlyn Fox Foundation is a non-profit charitable corporation, designed to raise funds for research
into the safety and efficacy of children’s vaccines.

We are writing to request your support for our special event. Our dance will be held on Friday,
October 26th at Nashville North Nightclub in Norval. We are hoping for a large turnout of
approximately 300-400 people.

The funds we raise will be donated to Dr. Chris Shaw, Ph.D Professor of Research at the University
of British Columbia for his research on the adjavants in vaccines and how they affect the central
nervous system (e.g. Aluminum adjavants in vaccines being linked to the causes of neurological
disorders, such as Autism, Parkinson’s, Alzheimer’s...). Please check out our website to view his
papers published with the help of our funding. www.katlynfoxfoundation.com

We welcome any donations, or donated items for our silent auction table. Please attach a business
card to each item so we may acknowledge your support to the attending guests.

We will also be providing a special advertisement opportunity for businesses that donate $200.00
(or more) or an auction item(s) of that same value. Businesses that donate food (vendors) for the
people that are attending this event, along with a silent auction item of any value, will also receive
special advertisement during this event. The special advertisement includes your business name on
a large video screen being shown throughout the entire evening, acknowledging your support to
attending guests.

If you have any other questions please contact me at 905-873-0263, or via email at
katlynfoxfoundation@cogeco.ca.

On behalf of the executive board please allow me to thank you for your time and consideration.
We look forward to your support of this very worthwhile cause.

Best Regards,
Katlyn Fox Foundation

Gard ﬁb

David Fox,
President
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